Starting Wednesday, July 15, 2020, there will be 29 sessions available for you to select and attend.  Reserve your seat, on zoom, as space is limited for these sessions! 
 
Go to the SHIP website to view the flier and program booklet.  You may also register for all of these training session for the low cost of $50, by clicking Register!

SHIP is co-sponsored by the National Center for School Mental Health University of Maryland; the Maryland Department of Health, the Maryland State Department of Education, the Maryland Department of Human Services; the Maryland Department of Juvenile Services; and the Maryland State School Health Council.  This year we are excited to partner with the Maryland Assembly on School Based Heath Care!

The target audience for the conference includes: school nurses, school social workers, school psychologists, school-based health center staff, administrators, after-school program providers, alternative program staff, child advocates, health educators, school teachers and support staff, community and faith-based representatives, child serving agency staff, mental health practitioners, substance use providers, pediatricians, occupational therapists, psychologists, psychiatrists, pupil personnel workers, school counselors, school resource officers, social workers, and special educators.
 
Professional Continuing Education hours will be complimentary for counselors, nurses, psychologists, and social workers.
 
The University of Maryland School of Nursing is accredited as a provider of continuing nursing education by the American Nurses Credentialing Center’s Commission on Accreditation.  
 
For more information about the conference and registration, please contact Sylvia McCree-Huntley, National Center for School Mental Health, 410-706-0981 ; shuntley@som.umaryland.edu.  
 

